
IJSBA-WGP#1 One World Standard License 
 
IJSBA, IJSBA Europe, and WGP#1 have agreed to have a policy for developing mutually agreed 
standards for rider licenses and affiliated countries around the world to participate in WGP#1 World 
Series and World Cup tournaments. This policy will consider only the class identified on the rider's 
license as well as check the standard of the license of each rider. This policy will take effect in this 
coming event, at WGP#1 Waterjet World Cup 2023, 13-17 December, Pattaya City, Thailand. 
 

IJSBA, IJSBA Europe, and WGP#1 are currently discussing on the development of tournament 
standards for WGP#1 World Series tournament which will be held around the world and in our affiliated 
countries. We would like to make our tournament grow and have a greater quality in many aspects. The 
outcome of the development of our tournament in the last few years proved that the World Jet Sport 
Community has made an impressive progress and ignited enthusiasm and more excitement among jet 
ski fans worldwide. We will strive to make more impactful progress for larger and more sustainable jet 
sport community. 
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